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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE—March 5, 2015 

 

      ALBUQUERQUE – Project officials 

announced today that a portion of the 

multi-use North Domingo Baca trail east 

of I-25 and south of Paseo Del Norte will 

be closed beginning at 9 a.m. Friday, 

March 6, 2015  and lasting through 

approximately 3 p.m. Tuesday, March 10, 

2015 so that crews can install a new 

pipeline under the trail. 

During the closure, bicyclists and 

pedestrians will be detoured to the 

sidewalk south of Paseo Del Norte and 

to the sidewalk west of San Pedro. 

Bicyclists are asked to use extra 

caution on the sidewalk during construction, to share the sidewalk with pedestrians and/or to choose 

an alternate pathway or trail if possible.   

Construction on final activities for the Paseo Del Norte/I-25 Interchange Reconstruction 

Project is continuing with completion expected this spring.  Construction on the Headline Boulevard 

Expansion Project is also continuing and is expected to be completed in June. 

 All construction is weather permitting is us subject to change without notice. 
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